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I strongly object to the plans to develop on our precious green belt. 
This is a very short sighted plan, it does not address long term needs of the communities. 
Health will be further compromised in an area well known to suffer more than others of lung diseases of all 
kinds. 
We need a much more imaginative approach. What we do not need is more polluting vehicles moving on our 
overcrowded routes ( particularly around Appleton thorn and the M6 J 20) 
or more house building using precious green belt land. 
Our Villages are distinct and I believe their communities do not want to be part of a homogeneous mass joining 
Manchester to Liverpool. 

Elizabeth Hambling 




